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From: ELIEL DASILVA <eliel77@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2010 10:02 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

Hello Mr. Secretary,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed regulations regarding the retail forex
trading. If approved the changes will greatly affect the so many smaller traders that make a living
off it. Especially when it comes to the maximum leverage and margin requirements.

There so many reasons that this is not the right way to go and in my personal opinion it would be
taking back from the progress already make in the field.

Sincerely,

Eliel DaSilva
Boston.
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